## **Debra Thompson**

From: lynch1@gci.net

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 4:28 PM

To: Mark Jensen
Cc: Debra Thompson

**Subject:** PEDC Member At Large Seat Re-appointment

## Dear Mayor Jensen,

The Assembly's appointed Member At-Large seat on the Petersburg Economic Development Council that I currently hold expires effective December 31 of this year. I wish to be considered for re-appointment to this seat for an additional 3-year term effective 2020.

Thank you for consideration of my request.

Sincerely, Brian Lynch PO Box 1247 Petersburg 518-0211